FLORIDA SURPLUS LINES SERVICE OFFICE

P: 800.562.4496

1441 MACLAY COMMERCE DR.
SUITE 200

TALLAHASSEE, FL 32312

BULLETIN: 2016-02

TO: FLORIDA SURPLUS LINES AGENTS

FROM: GARY D. PULLEN, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
FLORIDA SURPLUS LINES SERVICE OFFICE

DATE: APRIL 1, 2016
SUBJECT: AGENT AFFIDAVIT REPORTING REQUIREMENTS AMENDED

The purpose of this bulletin is to notify you that House Bill 651 recently passed the 2016 Florida
Legislature and was signed by Governor Rick Scott. The bill, effective July 1, 2016, amended language
to F.S. 626.931. The amended language relieves surplus lines agents who have not transacted
business during a reporting timeframe from having to file a quarterly affidavit.

Surplus lines agents who have transacted business during the reporting timeframe are still required to
follow the affidavit filing requirements found in F.S. 626.931.

For further information contact the FSLSO toll-free at 800.562.4496, email us at easy@fslso.com
and/or visit our website at www.fslso.com.
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